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Edinburgh Council is opening a new incubator in Shenzhen, a
major city in the south of Southern China’s Guangdong Province
today.  The Edinburgh Creative Industries Incubator will act
as a hub for Edinburgh creative and tech industries in China.
The incubator offers free office facilities to Edinburgh-based
companies that wish to explore the market in China; tailored
support services to Edinburgh companies in terms of setting up
and doing business in China; and a network of like-minded
people and businesses to work with.

***

Friends of the Earth will be taking part in a climate rally at
the Scottish Parliament on Wednesday 27th May from 12-pm. This
will feature the handover to political leaders of thousands of
messages asking for more urgent action on climate change.
Click here to Find out more about this event 

Friends of the Earth say: “The United Nations talks in Paris
this  December  will  be  a  vital  stage  on  the  path  towards
climate  justice.  We  need  to  put  maximum  pressure  on
politicians now to ensure that they push for a deal which is
line with what climate science demands and that equitably

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/05/five-things-you-need-to-know-today-1004/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/05/five-things-you-need-to-know-today-1004/
http://foe-scotland.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=187e5daddf74f1b5255f3d9f9&id=a12998f5dd&e=d629aac3f3


shares the responsibility for action.

“You can still contact the First Minister to ask her to ensure
Scotland meets it commitments at home and plays a positive
role abroad. Email Nicola Sturgeon now

“As part of our big year of climate activism you can join us
for a special event in Edinburgh on Saturday May 16th as we
hear stories of how vulnerable people on the frontline of
climate change are already being impacted.  We will also speak
with those leading the fightback against fossil fuel companies
in Nigeria and India. Godwin Ojo of FoE Nigeria will talk
about their long running campaign against Shell and Shweta
Narayan will also speak via Skype about coal campaigning in
India.
Places are limited so please reserve yours now. ”

***

***

Oundjian Conducts Brahms Two

The Usher Hall on Friday 22 May 2015 | 7.30pm

Berlioz Le Carnaval romain
Lalo Symphonie espagnole
Brahms Symphony No2

Peter Oundjian Conductor
Ray Chen Violin

Ticket details here.

***

Here  is  a  picture  of  our  choir  rehearsing  tonight  at
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Greenbank Church Hall – what a great night, we worked on our
song…
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